
Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Haddow, Ross (CI-StPaul) 
Wednesday, November 29, 2017 11 :00 AM 
Schweinler, Kristina (Cl-StPaul) 
Hudak, Eric (CI-StPaul); Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul) 
Burrito Mercado Petition Results 

Total possible Signatures- 43 
Total received Signatures- 23 

Percentage- 53.48% 

They need 3 more signatures for a total of 26 signatures to break 60% 

Thank you, 
Ross 

Ross Haddow 
DSI Inspector I 

· Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) 
37-5 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-9139 
C: 651-331-8300 
F: 651-266-9124 
ross.haddow@cl.stpaul.mn. us -~ 

·~ 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City In America 

"'DS/1s Mission: To preserve and Improve the quality of life In Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public 
health and safety for a/1/1 
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October 27, 2107 

RE: PETITION FOR ADDING ENTERTAINMENT (8) LICENSE 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We contracted someone by the name of James Carlson Otero to assist us with the timely project of going 
door to door to obtain petition signatures. 

He knocked on every door in the list you provided us and every time he went to secure the signatures on the 
following dates: (Once the home or apartment signed the form he did not return to that address) 
Tuesday 10/10 5 - 7 PM 
Wednesday 10/18 5 - 7 PM 
Saturday 10/21 1 - 3 PM 
Sunday 10/22 4 - 5 PM 

As you see, he visited during a variety of days and time slots in the hopes to catch the residents there. He 
obtained a total of 30 signatures. 
Based on the list you gave us, and the conversation Jim had with Kristina, he focused on signatures of 
residents, not owners necessarily. And, if you eliminate the address' that are either duplicated, do not exist, 
or are City address', there are only 59 signatures total on the petition list you provided. I crossed off the 
number of those that we didn't qualify. Based on this, we have about 50% of the signatures. 

Also it should be noted that I asked the Land Use committee of WSCO if they received the city notification 
and they confirmed they did and at their LBU meeting they had no objection to our license request. 

Please contact me if you have further questions or need clarification. 

Sincerely, 

Milissa A. Diaz 
CEO/Co-Owner 
cell 651-403-3804 
175 Cesar Chavez Street 
St. Paul MN 55107 
651 -227-2192 
fax 651-227-2411 
milissa@elburriotmercado.com 


